

Expressions of Interest

Swan United F.C. - 2020 Season.

To assist the club in preparing for the 2020 season we are requesting expressions of interest and intent to return for next season. The Club has a number of new initiatives that will be rolled out within the coming months and this information will assist with the clubs preparation.

Please register you interest to <u>technicaldirector@swanunitedfc.com</u> no later than <u>15/09/19</u> to secure your place. Please include;

- Player Name
- DOB
- Team played for 2019 season
- Age Group 2020 season
- Contact Details (Parent Name, Phone Number)
- · Participating in a summer sport, if so what approx. finish date
- If not returning feedback as to why.

For Further Information Please Contact Sam Hounsham – 0420 696 929 or via email technicaldirector@swanunitedfc.com